
  

Saint Joseph  

ROMAN CATHOLIC Church   

973-383-1985 

Schedule of Masses  
Weekdays:  Monday - Friday at 12:05pm  

Sundays: Saturday (Sunday Vigil) at 5:00pm 
Sunday 8:00am, 9:30am, 11:30am and 6:00pm  
Misa en Espanol todos los Domingos  a las 2:30pm 

Sacrament of Reconciliation   

  Each Monday during Lent at 7:00-8:30pm 

Saturday 4:00pm-4:30pm or by appointment 

March 26, 2017  



 

 

 
 

Our Parish Family is Served By  

 

Weekly Mass Intentions  

Father ST Sutton 
973-383-1985 - FatherSTS@gmail.com 

 

 

Father Alexander Londono, Migrant Ministry 
Fr. Alexanderlondono@gmail.com 

 

Father Edward Davey, Pastor Emeritus 
 

Deacons Gerald Hanifan, Alfred Kucinski  
and Thomas Zayac 

 

Deborah Henegan 
 Director of Faith Formation  (Grades 1-8) 

973-383-8413 - Faithformation@stjosephnewton.org   
 

Linda Gorski 
Director of Faith Formation  (Confirmation) 

973-383-8413 - Confirmation@stjosephnewton.org 
 

Kelly Dachisen, Director of Music Ministry 
jkdachisen@me.com 

 

Anne Lundgren, Office Manager 
973-383-1985 - parishoffice@stjosephnewton.org 

 

Karen Glowatski, Office Assistant 
973-383-1985 - secretary@stjosephnewton.org 

 

Sharon Eltzholtz, Bulletin Assistant 
973-383-1985 - bulletin@stjosephnewton.org 

 

Robert Lasser, Finance Administrator  
 

TRUSTEES OF THE PARISH 
Dorothy Bosi, George Hayek  
and Gerard Woodring. 

Saturday 3/25    5:00pm Roman Salza 
Ted Uly 

Sunday 
March 26th  

 
Fourth Sunday  
of Lent 

   8:00am 
 

 
   9:30am 
 
 
 
 
 

 11:30am 
 
 
 

   6:00pm 

Stephen Reigh 
 
 

Paula Liuzza 
Dennis Nick 
 

Nicholas A. Marino 
Lewis Biamonte 
 
 

Angela Disteso 

Monday 3/27  12:05pm Grace Catherine Barrett 

Tuesday 3/28  12:05pm Debbie Modrow-Snook 

Wednesday 3/29  12:05pm  Father Gerald Brennan, OFM 
Intentions of George Hayek 

Thursday 3/30  12:05pm Jessie Jendzejec 

Friday 3/31  12:05pm Frank Concannon 
Jack Concannon 

Saturday 4/1    5:00pm Paula Marie Liuzza 
Dennis Nick 

Sunday 
April 2nd  

 
Fifth Sunday  
of Lent 

   8:00am 
 
 

   9:30am 
 
 
 
 

 11:30am 
 
 
 

   6:00pm 

Carole Sudol 
 

Robert L. Lehmkuhl 
Evelyn Geary 
 

Ruth Jones 
Frank A. Scozzafava 
 

Carole Sudol 

 

Fourth Sunday of Lent - March 26, 2017 

The Sanctuary Lamp which burns near  
the tabernacle, is the reminder of our Lordõs 

presence in the Most Holy Eucharist,  
burns in loving memory of:  

 

Nicholas A. Marino 
 

And the hosts and wine, which will become 
the Holy Body and Precious Blood of our 
Lord, were given in loving memory of:  

 

Chase Veliz 
May they be resting in the joy  
of Godõs heavenly kingdom! 

tƭŜŀǎŜ ǊŜƳŜƳōŜǊ ƛƴ ȅƻǳǊ ǇǊŀȅŜǊǎ ǘƘŜ 
ŦƻƭƭƻǿƛƴƎ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ǇŀǊƛǎƘ ŦŀƳƛƭȅ 
ǿƘƻ ŀǊŜ ǎƛŎƪ ŀƴŘ ŀǊŜ ƛƴ ƴŜŜŘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ 

[ƻǊŘΩǎ ƘŜŀƭƛƴƎ ǇǊŜǎŜƴŎŜΥ  
 

Peter De Kleine, Jennifer DiNardo, Pat Fitzpatrick, 
Kathy Flores,  Mary Gregory, Susan Kadar,  Jessica 
Kirby, Kerri Knight, Jeff Matyas, Karen Morrison 
Rita & Tom Zimich. 

We are thinking about adding an additional Mass to 
our schedule due to overcrowding at the 9:30am and 
11:30am Masses. The new Mass schedule would be: 
7:30, 9:00, 10:30am and 12:00noon.  Thoughts?  

 

òOremus Pro Invicemó 

 

Weekly Remembrance  

 

New mass schedule  

 

Thrift shop  

3ÁÉÎÔ *ÏÓÅÐÈ 4ÈÒÉÆÔ 3ÈÏÐȟ ÌÏÃÁÔÅÄ ÕÎÄÅÒ ÔÈÅ ÃÈÕÒÃÈ ×ÉÌÌ 
ÂÅ ÈÁÖÉÎÇ Á ρȾς ÐÒÉÃÅ ÓÁÌÅ ÏÎ ÁÌÌ ÈÏÕÓÅÈÏÌÄ ÉÔÅÍÓ ÕÎÔÉÌ 
!ÐÒÉÌ ρÓÔȢ  4ÈÅ ÓÁÌÅ ÁÌÓÏ ÉÎÃÌÕÄÅÓ ÃÕÒÔÁÉÎÓȟ ÌÉÎÅÎÓ ÁÎÄ ÔÈÅ 
ȰÓÐÅÃÉÁÌÔÙȱ ÃÕÒÉÏ ÃÁÂÉÎÅÔ ÉÔÅÍÓȢ  4ÈÅ 4ÈÒÉÆÔ 3ÈÏÐ ÁÌÓÏ 
ÈÁÓ Á ÇÒÅÁÔ  ÖÁÒÉÅÔÙ ÏÆ ÏÔÈÅÒ ÉÔÅÍÓȟ ÎÏÔ ÉÎ ÔÈÅ ÓÁÌÅ ÓÕÃÈ 
ÁÓ ÇÒÅÅÔÉÎÇ ÃÁÒÄÓ ÁÎÄ %ÁÓÔÅÒ ÄÅÃÏÒÁÔÉÏÎÓȢ  4ÈÅ ÓÈÏÐ 
ÈÏÕÒÓ ÁÒÅ 4ÈÕÒÓÄÁÙ ÁÎÄ &ÒÉÄÁÙ ÆÒÏÍ ρπ ÁÍ ÔÏ τ ÐÍ ÁÎÄ 
3ÁÔÕÒÄÁÙ ωȡσπ ÁÍ ÔÏ ρςȡσπ ÐÍȢ 

mailto:jkdachisen@me.com


What is Antioch?  

This year, our Faith Formation Confirmation 
Program  will be implementing a modified  
version of the Antioch Retreat Weekend.  This 
program is named The New Antioch because it 
was inspired by an earlier Antioch program for 
college students and because "It was at Antioch 
that the believers were first called  
Christians" (Acts 11:26). 
 
This is a distinctive model of youth ministry 
for several reasons: 
1. It is built on the community model of Church 
and takes place in the parish setting. 
2. It joins adults and youths in a communal  
relationship, rather than a parent or teacher/
child relationship.  
3. Young people are trained to do every type of 
job in the program with adult guidance and 
support.  
4. The primary focus of the retreat is spirituality 
and social actions. Experience shows that  
teenagers are able to develop their own format 
for fun and socializing.  
5. Catholic Christian doctrine, values and  
practices are offered through a catechesis of 
sharing faith.  
 
Antioch is peer ministry at its best because it 
uses teenagers, under adult guidance and  
supervision, to minister to their peers. In the 
complete version, teens meet for months before-
hand, are given outlines for talks or prayer  
services and formulate their presentations based 
on their own life experiences. Although adults 
help to guide the teens, theses talks are their 
own stories of their own faith experiences.  
Topics of the talks include being created in 
God's image, understanding the sacrifice of  
Jesus on the cross, being part of a community, 
fitting God into an already overly busy life, and 
how to follow Christ on a daily basis. The  
weekend also includes the sacraments of  
Reconciliation and Eucharist, with talks  
preceding both of these presented in every day 
language that teens can relate to. 

So this weekend, I would ask you to please keep 
these teens and the Faith Formation Staff for 
Confirmation in your prayers.   
 
Having been through several Antioch  
Weekends while I was in Wayne, I know how 
deeply our youth can be touched by this time 
with their peers.  Of all the most enriching 
events during this retreat, Confession and time 
spent with the youth just listening and playing 
òice breakersó have been the most rewarding  
Pray for our youth that their hearts may be 
open to the grace of God in their lives and that 
as they are the future of our Catholic Church, 
they may receive the Gifts of the Holy Spirit, not  
only during the Sacrament of Confirmation, but 
all along the way as they prepare for this sacred 
day in their lives and the life of our parish fami-
ly community.  
 
If you have already committed to praying for 
them during a particular hour of the day,  
I thank you and for those who did not,  
I encourage you put some time aside to  
remember them in your prayers.  
 
I am very confident that under the leadership of 
Mrs. Linda Gorski, our Director of Faith  
Formation for Confirmation I & II, this will be 
the beginning of something very powerful, very 
important, very meaningful and very  
memorable for all involved  
 
God bless our young adults of Saint Joseph  
Parish Family and may He bless their families 
and friend as well.  
 
Let us continue to remember each other in our 
prayers, fasting and almsgiving during this  
season of Lent.  
 
Working harder to work together to make a  
difference,  



PARISH WEEKEND DONATIONS 

 

March 19
th 

-  Collection $8,267 
Online Giving $393 

Total: $8,660 
Attendance: 880 

 

  Please remember that our parish weekly  
          collection goal is $10,000/week. 

Monday, March 27 
4:05pm Faith Formation (School) 
6:50pm Faith Formation (School) 
7:00-8:30pm Confessions (Church) 
Tuesday, March 28 
4:05pm Faith Formation (School) 
Wednesday, March 29 
6:00pm R.C.I.A. (Parish Center) 
Thursday, March 30 
1:00pm Legion of Mary (Parish Center) 
7:30pm Choir Practice (Church) 
Friday, March 31 
7:30pm Stations of the Cross (Church) 
Sunday, April 2 
9:30am Mass Scout Sunday (Church) 

 

Dinner murder mystery  

 

Food pantry  

 

This weekõs events 

Our Saint Mother Teresa Food Pantry is a valuable  
resource to our parish community and to our town.  But 
we are having trouble keeping it well stocked.  Each week, 
by the end of our Monday morning food distribution,  
the shelves are bare. 
 
Please remember Father STõs request to bring two or 
more cans or boxes of food for the poor each weekend 
when you come to Mass during Lent.  This Lenten  
almsgiving will help a family in our community who  
struggles to keep food on their table.  We are in need of 
all types of food (except pasta and green beans).  We also 
need paper products, toiletries, detergents and cleaning 
products. 
 
For your convenience we have wallet sized printed cards 
available.  These cards list this monthõs food pantry needs.  
Please feel free to take a card, so that you can refer to it 
when shopping.  Thank you for your continued support of 
this important ministry. 

 

Weekend readings  

New cushions for the pews  
Adult day care  

If you or anyone you know might be interested in 
adult day care to be discussed at a meeting at the 

end of this month, please email:  
Adultdaycarenewton@gmail.com.   
Date and time to be determined. 

April 2, 2017 
 

The Prophet Ezekiel 37:12 -14 

Saint Paulõs Letter to the Romans 8:8-11  

The Gospel of Saint John 11:1-45 

 

A 1950õs Sock Hop  

Gone Sour! 
C o m e  j o i n  u s  f o r  

dinner in a night filled with 

suspense, comedy and  

surprises!   

We promise it will be a  KILLER of a night.  
 

Date:  Saturday, April 29, 2017  

Place: Saint Joseph Community Center  

Time :  Doors open at 6:00 p.m.  

   Dinner served at 6:30 p.m.  

   Show to follow  

Cost:  $32/person 

Contact : Miriam Montagne at  

201-230-1373 or Maureen Fiore at  

973-579-5293. 
 

Seating is limited!  Buy your tickets now! 

Donõt miss out!!   
 

Sponsored by the Don Bosco Columbiettes #7784.  

Almost immediately after I arrived in Newton, I had 
the pew cushions steamed cleaned.  After almost 1.5 
years later, I think they need to be replaced.  I have 
had a professional pew company come and give me 
an estimate for replacing the cushions.  They are  
approximately $130/cushion.  If you would like to 
purchase a new cushion for the pew that you sit in 
each week, please email Father ST and let him know 
that you are interested. You may also donate one or 
more cushions in loving memory of your relatives or 
friends.  I will begin by personally donating two (2) 
in loving memory of my dear friends David Hesson  
and Carole Sudol.  Please join me in this endeavor. 



 

 

 

Lenten ACTIVITIES  

Attention all Girl Scouts and Boy 
Scouts of Saint Joseph Parish. We will 
be celebrating Scout Sunday at Saint  
Joseph on April 2nd at the 9:30 Mass.   
If you are a Scout of any age or a Scout 
Leader, please join us òin uniformó to 
celebrate our Catholic Faith and its 
connections to Scouting.  Please call 

Gary Carlson at 973-579-6977 if you have earned a 
Scouting Religious Award in the past year and /or 
want to participate in the Mass.  

STATIONS  
OF THE CROSS  

 
 

SACRAMENT 
OF RECONCILIATION 

 

 

Easter egg hunt   RIP Carole Sudol  

Please remember Carole Sudol in your prayers.  She 

was the friend of Father ST who donated the altar 

banners that Father uses during Advent, Christmas,  

Ordinary Time, Lent and Easter. May the Lord give 

her His peace and bless her for all her good deeds.  

Attention all children  
9 years old and under, 
please come join us for 
an Easter egg hunt on 
Palm Sunday, April 9th 
after both the 9:30am 
and 11:30 am Masses 
(in the play area next to the school).  
  
Sponsored by the Columbian Squires and the 

Squirettes-Maryôs Angels. 
 

Scout sunday  


